
MASTER BREWERS’ ASSOCIATION OF THE AMERICAS 

DISTRICT WESTERN NEW YORK 

                                                                

Good Afternoon All, 

I hope everyone is preparing for an awesome Thanksgiving with great beer, food and family. 

As you read, we had a spectacular meeting at F.X. Matt Brewing Company. The turnout was 

absolutely phenomenal with a full capacity house. That means a huge donation was made 

by the Matt Family (who solely sponsored the entire meeting) to support your MBAA-WNY 

scholarship fund! A very heartfelt Thank You to F.X. Matt and Jim Kuhr ! 

We are also in need of a host for the first meeting of the New Year, Please let me know if 

you are interested. Ithaca Brewing has offered to host the May meeting in their new facility.  

Please also review the Scholarship information that was posted on the MBAA WNY page. 

You MUST have your applications in by the end of the year ! Also note the addition of the 

new engineering class !!  Please see the link provided below. 

http://www.mbaa.com/districts/WesternNewYork/Pages/default.aspx 

Thanks for your continued support of the WNYMBAA and we look forward to seeing you at the 

next meeting ! 
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